
Dear Parents / Carers, 

It’s been another busy and successful week at John Ferneley College. I do hope that 
you will enjoy reading more about it here in the bulletin.

Since taking up my role as the Executive Lead for Secondaries in the Mowbray 
Education Trust, I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know the staff and students at all 
of our schools, including those at John Ferneley College. To continue to get to know 
the school, I have visited lots of lessons and spoken with students and have been 
delighted to see so many examples of the Joy, Friendship and Community that we aspire to for everyone connected to the school. 

This week, we welcomed Mr. Claridge, who we appointed to be the next Headteacher of JFC, as he made a visit to the school for
the day to prepare for his official start after Easter. It is a very exciting time for the school and we are delighted that Mr. Claridge
will be joining us. We have high ambition for the students and the community as a whole. This is a wonderful time to reflect on the
strengths of the school and also to explore possibilities for making things even better.

I look forward to working with Mr. Claridge, the students, parents and carers, and all of our community members to enable JFC to
go from strength to strength.

Thank you in advance for your support,

Mr. Elder
Executive Lead for Secondaries
Mowbray Education Trust
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Our Year 10 Speed Networking event on Tuesday for National Apprenticeship
Week!



Tuesday 13th February - Shrove Tuesday Menu Change

Wednesday 14th February - Valentine’s Day Menu Change

Wednesday 14th - Monday 19th February - New York Trip

Friday 16th February - Break Up for Half Term

Monday 26th February - Back to School
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KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Apprenticeship
Events

Register your
interest now!

Click Here

https://www.smbcollegegroup.ac.uk/news-events/events


NB Just 2 weeks holiday taken during term time will reduce
your child’s percentage attendance to less than 95%.

Over 5 years at JFC 90% attendance means your child has
missed out on half a year of learning! (475 hours of lessons)



On Saturday 3rd February, 10 students
from John Ferneley competed in the
Leicestershire Schools cross country finals
at Ratcliffe College. 
This was also the selection race for
students to represent Leicestershire and
Rutland in the National Finals and the
English Schools race. 
Daisy W ran in the Year 7 girls race and
qualified for the Leicestershire team, and
Josh O and Athur W ran in the Year 7 boys
race. Josh also qualified finishing 10th.
Next Up Jack M, Evan W, Alex ST and
Isaac T ran in the Junior boys race, a tough
3 miles of undulating XC! 
Qualification has not been decided yet on
this one but all 4 boys did extremely well.
Finally, Lucy D, Megan O and Millie B ran
in the Inter Girls race, Lucy finished 4th and
gained automatic qualification for English
Schools; Megan finished 7th and is being
considered for the team; Millie,
unfortunately, did not finish due to being
unwell, but she did well to give it a go! 
A special mention to Ruby W & Ethan D,
who were both entered to race but unable
to in the end due to injuries sustained the
previous week. 

We are proud of all our runners for their
dedication and resilience! We will update
when all places in the County teams are
confirmed. 

Full results:

Lucy D - 4th
Megan O - 7th

Evan W - 30th
Jack M - 33rd
Isaac T - 38th
Alex ST - 41st

Daisy W - 12th

Joshua O - 10th
Arthur W - 17th

CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPS
John Ferneley Sports







Time!
Revision

Exams are fast-approaching

and we want our students to

be as prepared as they

possibly can be.

We are now selling somerevision resources to helpstudents access everythingthey need leading up to
exams.

Grab your
‘revision in a bag’

from School
Gateway ASAP!

Inside....
Cue cards
Highlighters
Coloured pencils
Post-Its
Revision time aids
Grid whiteboard
Whiteboard pen
Revision technique cards
Revision booklet
Sticky tabs



Year 11 Supporting Success
Timetable



Read more 

https://www.apprenticeships.gov.uk/influencers/support-for-parents-and-guardians


















CURRENT VACANCIES
COME AND JOIN OUR TEAM!

CLEANERS
(Mowbray Education Trust)
Part Time
Closing Date: 22nd February 2024 11:59 PM

Apply here.

MIDDAY SUPERVISOR
(John Ferneley College)
Part Time
Closing Date: 19th February 2024 11:59 PM

Apply here.

EXAM INVIGILATORS
(John Ferneley College)
Casual
Closing Date: 19th February 2024 
11:59 PM

Apply here.

https://www.eteach.com/careers/mowbrayeducation/
https://www.eteach.com/careers/mowbrayeducation/
https://www.eteach.com/careers/mowbrayeducation/

